PROJECT

FAIR HEARING ASSISTANCE, INFORMATION & REFE

Do you have questions about your public assistance, food
stamps, or Medicaid case?

Do you have a fair hearing or need a fair hearing?

Come get information at Project FAIR’s
Legal Help Desk!

We do not work for the State or the City.
Our service is free.

Project FAIR’s Legal Help Desk is located in the waiting area at the:

OTDA Office of Administrative Hearings

14 Boerum Place, 1% floor

Brooklyn, NY 11201

Hours: Monday through Friday - 12:00pm-3:00pm

Project FAIR volunteers provide information about fair hearings and can give you
referrals for legal help. However, our volunteers do not provide legal
representation, nor can they guarantee that referrals will result in legal
representation.

Project FAIR is a collaborative, City-wide project working towards greater economic
Justice for low-income and homeless New Yorkers. Project FAIR empowers
individuals and their communities by increasing access to information about

public benefits, fair hearings, and community services and by securing quality legal

assistance for public assistance, food stamp, and Medicaid recipients,

For more information, visit www.projectfair,org.




